
 

 

 

 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Holiday – Classes UKG to 10 

 

 
Wednesday, 18th December 2024                                                             SWS/ACD/2024-25/113 
 
Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
This is to inform you that Tuesday, 24th December 2024 will be a holiday as directed by the 

Punjab Education Department due to the extreme cold weather for all the students of Classes 
UKG to Class 10. 
 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


